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My previous concerns are still current regarding the design matters, the flood and risk drainage and that too
much from the applicant still remains as assumptions.

All of the area has recently been effected from flooding. Along the B1122 near to the crossing point, at
Thorpeness and also more flooding at Friston.

Having lived here all of my life I also have concerns that the wet woodlands in Aldringham, near the river
hundred has been dismissed and local findings are contrary to the applicants statement. Himalayan Balisam
being present.

There still remains many areas of outstanding concern from members of the public and others.

T Haworth
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